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Introduction

Over the coming months, myself, Julie Huggins (NPI & Demand Manager — Alton) and
Jodie Deane (NPI & Demand Manager — Kirkham) will be reaching out to more of you to
arrange some face to face meetings.

This will be an opportunity for us to update you on our Customer Service strategy, carry
out a mini customer satisfaction survey and gain insight into where our customers feel we
have opportunities to improve our working relationships and develop our partnerships
further.

The annual survey is due to go out again in December and will deliver a more
in-depth review, the mini surveys are a lighter version which will hopefully give
us more timely and regular insights throughout the year.

If you have not yet heard from us and would like to get somethingin the diary,
please drop us an email to arrange
(jhuggins@laleham.com, jdeane@laleham.com & vhart@laleham.com).
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Vicky Hart, Customer Services Director

Since the initiative was launched, everyone across the business has completed

ECO_LOG I C a basic level training module on how businesses like ours have an impact on

ALWAYS the environment and what changes we can make to improve in that area.

LEADING THE WAY

This training was supported with a booklet, printed on paper that contains
flower seeds that could be planted at home to create a colourful display.

Each of the sites now have an Eco-Logic Working group that will be meeting regularly to consider changes that could be
made locally to become more sustainable in our operations.

And finally, two of the sites now have electric car chargers installed for employees and visitors to use at work. The spaces
are frequently seen fully occupied so there could well be more on the way soon.

Supply Chain Update

We are all well aware of the ongoing global supply challenges and inflationary pressures that are affecting many
businesses. The conflict in Ukraine and the subsequent impact on gas and electricity prices has put increased pressure
on already stretched supply chains following Covid. Gas supply into mainland Europe has the potential to be affected and
we are working with our major suppliers to understand and support their contingency plans in case of any supply
disruption. We continue to work with all our partners to mitigate supply disruption in these difficult times.

Visibility on future demand can help minimise supply risk, so if you are able to share forward forecasts or place orders

earlier than you would usually, then please work with our customer services team to provide this information.
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Investment in Sites: Alton Washroom

The new Washroom has seen Alton continue to invest in the development of our site,
and supports our commitment to Quality Matters. Going live in September 2022,
we have invested over £400,000 to build a customised GMP washroom facility

at the Alton site. This 1000 sq. ft facility is designed to support our

business as we continue to grow, and allows us to maintain the highest

quality standards across our pharmaceutical, medical device,

nutritional and cosmetic customers.

Regulatory Update

Our Cosmetics Regulatory team are constantly reviewing up and coming
changes in regulations.

We work closely with our suppliers and customers to determine any potential
impact to our customer's products, managing timelines to ensure products
are fully compliant by the time a change comes into force, thereby preventing
interruption to supply of product.

Arecent example of this is the publication of Regulation 2022/135, which results in animminent change to Annex Il of
the EU Cosmetics Regulation where Methyl-N-Methylanthranilate, a commmon fragrance ingredient, will be restricted at
0.1% in leave-on products and at 0.2% in rinse-off products. We have carried out a full assessment of our product
portfolio and advised of any changes ahead of the deadline to ensure all of our customer's products are fully compliant.
If you free issue materials to us and would like to discuss this further please contact your Account Manager or our
Cosmetics Regulatory team directly.

If you would like to feedback on the newsletter content, please contact Vicky Hart on vhart@laleham.com or your Account Manager.

For the latest updates from Laleham Health & Beauty, please refer to our website www.laleham.com and join us on LinkedIn.
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